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           18th September 2024 
 
Dear parents/ carers, 
 
Warnell House team treat 
On Friday 20th September, the children from last year's Warnell House Team will be treated for 
gathering the most points for Summer Term 2. We will be visiting the Muddy Duck Cafe in 
Caldbeck for a treat of their choice. If you are a parent of a child in Warnell and would like to 
accompany us please let me know. 
 
Year 5 and 6 Football 
On Wednesday 25th September selected children from year 5 and 6 will represent the school in a 
5-a-side football competition at Harraby. If selected your child will be notified at school this week. 
 
Class 2 Tullie House visit to school 
On 26th September staff from Tullie House will be visiting Class 2 to deliver a workshop all about 
animal habitats this links with the Science topic and Forest School this term. 
 
Harvest 
On Sunday, 29th September, we will be celebrating the harvest at All Saints Church, 11am. This is 
a family service and some children have offered to lead the Bible readings and Bidding Prayers. It 
is an opportunity to come together as a community and, if able, would be lovely if children could 
bring a donation for the food bank. The service lasts approximately 45 mins and refreshments are 
available afterwards. Please join us if you can. 
 
Thursday 17th October 
Could children in class 2 please bring in a vegetable as part of their cooking topic. They will be 
cooking a meal and will also need a container to take their meal home.  
 
PE fleece 
A lot of children have a school fleece to use for their PE lessons.  The PE fleeces are grey with the 
school logo and child’s initials on.  This is not a compulsory uniform item however many parents 
choose to purchase this extra PE item in order to keep the ‘school uniformity’ and ‘team feel’. 
 
The cost of the fleeces is £19.99 and they will be available to purchase from One Identity from this 
Friday 20th September.  The information about uniform is available on our website with a link to the 
supplier.    
If you are a new starter at our school, the PTA have kindly agreed to pay some money towards the 
cost.  The price for these fleeces will be £10.00.  Payment will be set up on the School Money 
system.  Please email the school office admin@raughtonhead.cumbria.sch.uk with the size 
required and initials for your child/children by Friday 27th September. 
 
Sizes available are: Age 3/4 4/6 6/8 8/10 10/12 12/14 
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Important dates: 
Please make a note of these dates for your diary: 
 
September 2024 
       
23 – Swimming – Class 3 
25 – Forest Schools – Class 2 
26 - Tullie House visit – Class 2 
29 - Harvest Service 11am at All Saints Church 
27 - Forest Schools – Class 2 
30 – Swimming – Class 3 
 
October 2024 
02 – Forest Schools – Class 2 
      - Beatrix Potter Talk  
07 – Swimming – Class 3  
09– Forest Schools – Class 2 
     - Water workshop Assembly 
11 – Tom Palmer visit 
14 – Swimming – Class 3  
16 – Forest Schools – Class 2 
21 – Swimming – Class 3 
23 – Nasal Flu Vaccinations 
     – Forest Schools – Class 2 
25 - Bonfire and Halloween talk 
25 – PTA Disco 
     -  Break for half term 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best wishes 

 
Alison Dickinson 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Trust ourselves, Trust one another, Trust God. 

 


